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EOIR Operational Status Update
 
Due to a possible COVID-19 exposure, the San Francisco Immigration Court’s Sansome Street location will be closed
tomorrow, Nov. 4, for cleaning, consistent with CDC guidelines. The 100 Montgomery Street location will be open for filings
and detained hearings only. Please monitor EOIR’s website for information about the agency’s operations nationwide.
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